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Infratil releases Climate Related Disclosures 
 
Infratil Limited (Infratil) (NZX/ASX: IFT) is pleased to announce the release of its FY2024 Climate 
Related Disclosures (CRD).  
 
This is our second CRD report, and the first under the mandatory NZ Climate Standards regime. We 
have sought to be consistent with our FY2023 CRD where appropriate, to support comparability, whilst 
also building on the information provided last year to align with the requirements of the NZ Climate 
Standards.  
 
This report covers the twelve months to 31 March 2024 and should be read in conjunction with Infratil’s 
FY2023 Sustainability Report and CRD and FY2024 Annual Report. 
 
The CRD document is available here. 
 
For additional information on Infratil’s sustainability and responsible investment approach, please see 
our website at https://infratil.com/responsible-investment/   
 
 
 
Any enquiries should be directed to: 
 
Louise Tong   
Executive Director, Sustainability, Risk & Funding  
louise.tong@morrisonglobal.com   
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